
 

 

Senate Finance and Revenue 
900 Court Street NE  
Salem, OR 97301 

January 26, 2021 

Dear ​Senate Finance and Revenue Committee​,  

I’m writing to urge you to ​vote YES on SB43​ pertaining to labor rebates and tax credits for media production. 

The Oregon film industry is seeing some amazing momentum and growth across TV, Film, Video Game and 
Post Production.  I’ve been an actor in this market for 4 years and am very optimistic about the future of the 
Oregon film industry.  I’ve worked on projects such as Grim, Portlandia, Librarians, Bad Samaritan, etc, but it’s 
the smaller projects with developing filmmakers that gives me the most joy.   

Having a thriving industry in Oregon helps develop the next generation of young filmmakers.  When you see TV 
/ Films being made in your own backyard, it’s tangible that you can also do this.  Mentorship plays an 
important part in all industries, but I believe when you see the magic being made in real life, it empowers you to 
develop your own voice.  When Oregon wins, we all win. 

Please ​vote YES on SB43​ to extend these critical programs for our local production industry. It supports my 
livelihood.  

Regards, 

Neil Green 

Actor 

Portland, Oregon 


